
 
 

 

 
 

EMPIRE VILLAGE COUNCIL  
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE  

 
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 24, 2024, 7:00 PM 

 
 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Empire Village Council has scheduled a Public Hearing in the 
Empire Township Hall located at 10088 W. Front Street, Empire, MI 49630, on Tuesday, 
September 24, 2024, at 7:00 PM, on the following:  
 
 

1) Water Utility Rate Increase 
2) Village Beach Park Ordinance No. 150 
3) Village Zoning Ordinance, Section 3.12 Signs 

 
 
Interested persons are welcome to attend the Public Hearing and offer comments or may 
submit comments in writing prior to the hearing to Village Clerk, Village of Empire, PO Box 
253, Empire, MI 49630 or by email to clerk@villageofempire.com. A copy of the proposed 
Ordinances and Rate Adjustment is available for review at the Village Offices at, 11518 S. 
Lacore Road, Empire, MI 49630 during regular business hours, 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
Monday through Friday. 
 
Persons with questions or individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services 
to effectively participate in the meeting should contact the Village of Empire Office at: 
(231) 326- 5466, PO Box 253, Empire, Ml  49630, or at deputyclerk@villageofempire.com. 
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